
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Pastoral arrangements for 2018/2019 

 

As we move towards our new pastoral House system from September 2018 I am pleased 

to announce the names for our four Houses. Following a wide variety of suggestions for 

names we decided to focus on individuals who have made a significant contribution to 

their community and represent our values. 

 

The Heads of House names and colours for 2018/2019: 

Head of House Name Colour 

Andy Thomas Stephenson Red 

Hannah Price Turing Blue 

Esther Andrews Yousafzai Yellow 

Iain Murdoch Pankhurst Green 

 

Paul Stephenson Paul Stephenson is a community worker, activist and long-time 

campaigner for civil rights for the British African-Caribbean 

community in Bristol. Paul Stephenson is a Freeman of the City 

of Bristol and was awarded an OBE in 2009 

Alan Turing Alan Turing conceived modern computing.  He played a crucial 

part in the Allied victory over Nazi Germany in WW2.  Despite 

his contributions to the war effort he was persecuted for being 

homosexual before dying in 1954.  He received a pardon from 

the Queen in 2013 

Malala Yousafzai From the age of 11, Malala campaigned for girls to be given an 

education in Pakistan.  At 15, the Taliban attempted to 

assassinate her but she survived and received the Nobel Peace 

Prize in 2014. Today Malala campaigns for all to have an 

education across the world 

Emmeline 

Pankhurst 

 

 

Emmeline Pankhurst was a British political activist and leader of 

the British suffragette movement who helped women win the 

right to vote in 1918 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child’s pastoral arrangements for 2018/2019: 

 

Tutor 2017/2018:   

 

Tutor 2018/2019:   

 

House:    

 

Head of House:    

 

 

Should you have any questions or queries about this process please contact your child’s 

current tutor at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Hayden Southon 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


